
 

 

 

 

Aanii, Kina Wiya. 

We hope that you have been enjoying a safe and enjoyable summer! 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming our new and returning students to 

Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. 

Please note the following information, to assist us with school entry on our first day of classes: 

Students can be dropped off at Wasauking Kinomaugewgamik, from 8:30 – 8:45 a.m.  

School day:  8:45 a.m. – 3:15 p.m. 
Nutrition breaks will take place at 10:40 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 
 

We will continue to be screening every person who enters our facility. We will have teachers on 

duty at 8:30, who will ensure that all children have completed a COVID screening checklist. 

Families will now have the option to complete an online screening form. Only one form needs 

to be completed for your children unless there is different information for each child.  

The online screening form can be found at: https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/.  

Once you have completed the online screening tool you must email the completed results 

to schoolscreening@wasauksing.ca. If you would prefer to complete a paper copy of the 

screening form, you can complete it when you drop your children off at the school or you can 

print the screening form found on our WFN website. Printed copies will also be sent home with 

your students on the first day. Again, only one form needs to be completed per household.  

Please email any questions to schoolscreening@wasauksing.ca or contact the school.  

Students in Grades 1 – 8 will be required to wear masks at all times while indoors (except while 

eating or drinking). We encourage Kindergarten students to wear masks as well, particularly 

when physical distancing cannot be achieved. More extensive information about our school 

routines and protocols will be sent home during the first week of school. In the interim, for 

more information, please contact us at school@wasauksing.ca or call 705-746-5663. 

Miigwetch for your continued support and understanding. We are looking forward to another 

successful school year! 

Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik Staff 

September 3, 2021 
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